
The Trustees of The Chalfonts Community College wish to recruit a Parent Governor to the Board to
support the strategic management of the school.

Are you:
Over 18?
Parent of a child/children at Chalfonts Community College?
Interested in education and our school?
Able to work well with others?
Willing to listen and make informed judgments?
Prepared to give up to 10 hours of your time per term to attend meetings and training?

Volunteer as a Parent Governor and we can offer you:
The chance to make a real difference to our students by ensuring effective safeguarding, high-
quality education and advanced opportunity.
An insight into the wider perspective of the school through long-term planning.
The ability to develop skills in strategic management at board level.
The opportunity to work with our team of Trustees and staff in developing our school, managing
resources and driving up standards.
Training to develop an understanding of specific management issues.

We encourage applications from all members of the parent community, regardless of background,
gender, ethnicity, disability or age (as long as you're over 18). If there is more than one applicant an
election by secret ballot will be held.

For more information about the role and an application form, or if you would like to have an informal
chat, please contact Sue Littman, Clerk to Governors, suelittman@chalfonts.org no later than Friday
22nd November 2024.

We are a happy, successful, and aspirational community, both today and tomorrow. 

Principal: 
Caroline Whitehead 

 "Pupils are proud that their school is inclusive. Leaders promote a culture of understanding and acceptance.
Pupils from a broad range of backgrounds and cultures are equally welcome here." 
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Please visit our website at www.chalfonts.org | Join us on X (Twitter) @CCChalfonts
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